
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 16 December 2024 08:36
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: RE: 4/24/2094/0F1 - LAND TO THE SOUTH OF HOLLY MEWS, ABBEY ROAD, ST BEES

Morning 
 
There is no change to the previous comments made based on the new documents provided.  
 
Regards  
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


